
 
 

Council Agenda Item 

Meeting Date: September 26th, 2023 

Agenda Item: MSP Payments 

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Rachelle Blitch, rblitch@whitewater-wi.gov , 262-473-1380  
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what when, where, why) 

Council person Gerber requested an update on our MSP payment status.  The city will be eligible in 2025 
to receive the public safety portion of the MSP program.  The previous MOU with the university made us 
ineligible for the payment.  We have since rectified it and complied with all of the DOA’s requests. 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

The city will not be eligible for the approximate $195,000 payment in 2024.   

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

No other recommendations at this time since we are currently in compliance and on track to receive a 
payment in 2025. 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 

1. MSP Program Guidelines 
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